
u¥`,
3Republtt ot toe ffibtltpp(ues

aey8rtmcot of ¢bututto«
DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.EL s. 2o23

RE-ORIENTATION FOR AAOS AND ERE HANDLER

To:          GUY R. MARA-ASIN  -ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER ll
ALTERNATE AGENCY AUTHORIZED OFFICER

GENIE D.  Plus -ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 111
ERF HANDLER

October 3, 2023

Relative   to   the   letter   from   GSIS,   Davao   City,   this   Ofrice   hereby   requires   the
abovementioned to attend the upcoming  re-orientation for AAOs and  ERE  Handlers on
October 1 1, 2023.

Attached is the letter for ready reference.

For guidance and compliance.

For and in the absence of SDS:

OLLE ;.%LL:=m,Thapnly
Chief ES - SGOD
Officer-In-Charge

#:I,i`=,,`:h3ois0i`;,i5iono+-Dj.Q0SCii

-`t!--.:`Cr.I+Li`~j.-„t,i:r`.`.t!r`j

*+2'T-lo-j`'Ai-€:,un:
9Y iii-

I,"'t`     rty"   .;  ~-``'1



PASEGURUHAN  NG  MGA NAGLILINGKOD  SA PAMAHALAAN
(GOVERNMENT SERVICE  INSURANCE  SYSTEM)
MacArthur  Highway,  Matina,  Davao  City  8021

MaGinhawang Buhay AAOs and ERF` Handlers,

In line with our continuing efforts to address issues and concerns
raised by our Agency Authorize Officers and ERF` Handlers, may we
humbly request your presence in our scheduled re-orientation for
AAOs and ERF Handlers

Date/Time: October 11, 2023, Tuesday / 8:Ooam
Place:     Hotel    De    Crisbelle,    Purok    Gemelina,    Sam   Jose

(Balutakay), Digos City, Davao Del Sur

Your attendance on the said activity is very important for us to be
able to receive your feedbacks.

To  conrirm your attendance.  kindly email 1.acvelez@,gsis.gov.ph,
maremoreras@,gsis.gov.ph    or   you    may   call

telephone number (082) 296-2431 and look for Ms Jov Alma C Velez.

We look forward to meeting you.

Sincerely yours,

Branch Manager
a. Madrazo


